
   
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  
 

Press Release – Pleasant Valley Recreation and Park District Senior and Community 
Recreation Facility Needs Assessment Survey  

 
Contact: Mary Otten, General Manager at 805.482.1996 x 114 or at  motten@pvrpd.org  
 
Pleasant Valley Recreation & Park District (PVRPD) and the City of Camarillo are distributing a 
survey as part of the effort to better understand resident usage and prioritization of senior and 
community recreation facilities, programs, and amenities.  Your input is needed in order to help 
shape the District’s plan to reflect the community’s desires. 

Please support this effort by taking a few minutes to participate in this survey. A select number 
of random households will receive a survey in the mail beginning next week. Residents that 
don’t receive a survey in the mail will have the opportunity to participate in an open link online 
survey that will be launched around November 8th. Everyone’s participation and responses are 
very important.  Even if you do not currently use the District’s recreation facilities and park 
services, we would still like to hear from you. 

We encourage you to discuss the survey questions with other members of your household so 
answers reflect combined opinions.  ALL responses are important to us and will be kept 
confidential.   

We appreciate and thank you for your time.  The planning of future recreation facilities relies 
on the feedback from our residents! 

 

If you have any questions regarding either the survey or the study please contact Mary Otten, 
General Manager at 805.482.1996 x 114 or at motten@pvrpd.org 
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